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Educators of Native American Students (EONAS) held a meeting at the NCTM Minneapolis 
Regional Meeting on November 12, 2015.  The event began with a meet and greet at Pow Wow 
Grounds Coffee Shop and All My Relations Gallery, featuring a wild rice casserole and fry 
bread, along with a tour of the gallery.  The business meeting, at the Minneapolis American 
Indian Center (MAIC), included discussions of how EONAS can serve members, and how 
members can contribute to the organization with networking and resources.  Members then 
engaged in an activity, Kweza’gin, a two-sided dice game, with 30 students from a MAIC after 
school program. 
 
EONAS added to its membership with a special offer of a free copy of “Creating a Sacred Place 
for Students in Mathematics” with TODOS and EONAS memberships. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


